
 

 

21 April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Headteacher Welcome Meeting for Parents/Carers 
 
You are warmly invited to school next Thursday 27th April at 4pm for the opportunity to meet 
our new headteacher, Mr Andrew Nightingale, and listen to him speak about his vision for 
the future of St Matthew’s and his key priorities for our school moving forward.  Following 
Mr Nightingale’s presentation there will be the opportunity to meet with him and other 
members of SLT in smaller groups to enable parents/carers to ask further questions and to 
share your thoughts on how you would like to school to develop in the future.  Refreshments 
will be available and we look forward to seeing you there. 
 
If you would like to attend please complete the form in the Forms section of Edulink called 
‘Headteacher Welcome Meeting’.  It is simply so we know how many parents/carers to 
expect and it will only take a few seconds to complete. 
 
Regards 
 

 
Mr S Atkin 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


